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LETTER DATED 27 FEBRUARY 1998 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF TURKEY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE SECURITY COUNCIL

With reference to the summary statement by the Secretary-General on matters
of which the Security Council is seized and on the stage reached in their
consideration (S/1998/44), upon instructions from my Government, I have the
honour to request that item 47 be retained on the agenda of the Security
Council.

I should be grateful if you could have the text of the present letter
circulated as a document of the Security Council.

                                                  (Signed) Hüseyin E. ÇELEM
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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